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If you or someone you love is having difficulty coping with the long-term effects of a violent crime, we urge you 
to call our toll-free assistance line for more information about compensation and other statewide victim services.

You can also apply for compensation online at illinoisattorneygeneral.gov/safer-communities/supporting-victims-of-crime/crime-victim-compensation/

Crime changes things in ways you might not expect.

If you have been the victim of a violent crime, you may be eligible for financial assistance 
under the provisions of the Illinois Crime Victims Compensation Act.

Financial Assistance for Victims of Violent Crime


